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Dear Master Gardener, 
 
It is already May? Isn't it incredible how quickly the year is 
passing by? It feels like just yesterday we were welcoming 
the arrival of spring, and now here we are, fully immersed 
in the splendor of May. With April's busy schedule still 
fresh in our minds, it's no surprise that May is shaping up 
to be just as bustling. I trust that each of you has had a 
fulfilling week, filled with moments of joy and tranquility 
amidst the busyness of life. As we begin this new month 
let's take a moment to appreciate the growth and vibrancy 
surrounding us, both in our gardens and in our lives. May 
this newsletter serve as a reminder to pause, breathe, and 
relish in the beauty of this season, together. 
 
Our spring luncheon is happing in two weeks at Beemis 
tree farm so be sure to sign up for it online with the link 
below 
 
Dues are now considered late! 
If you have not paid your dues yet they are now $30. You 
can pay online using the link farther in the digest.. 

 
Join the Pinnacle Gardens project work day!  
Help is needed weeding and cutting back plants 
Thursday, May 9th, 8:30 a.m. 

Questions?? Contact Carol Wright at: 
5914546904 
We have a lot of new and upcoming events this month so 
the digest has gotten rather long. Please scroll through as 
we have several master gardener events you wont want to 
miss out on! 

 
Thank you for joining constant contact. Feel free to reach 
out if you have any questions or concerns. 
 



Happy Gardening, 
Derek Ree 

 

 

 

Magnolia Chronicle has a new look and a new location on 
the armgs.org website! New issues and archive issues can now be 

accessed from the main menu bar. 
 

In this issue of Magnolia Chronicle: 
• President's Message 
• A Guide to Spring Garden Tours in the South 
• Urbana Farmstead: A Journey from Heritage Roots to Urban Farming in 
Arkansas 
• Gardening is Good Therapy for All 
• Kathy Ratcliffe: A Garden Legacy 
• A Day in the Garden at Historic Arkansas Museum 

Magnolia Chronicle 

 

Visit our Website 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

DIRECTORY TIME!!!! 
 

http://armgs.org/
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HfmVqPtex_rF1xwrvN4b8vrf80fYBJQ7-Qk8jcMHKDsx-goepuNlFW6ug0lvKHBhHIfN1xjmb8guMe2eMdj2fk8czJlxz18CA1SwhVvrboQUxoTVrGrb3X7-fQYVzFp18H0FVoGeFASVmLPyNfNTpKPruO4LVbSO0xrm7Xq_u9vnsT88jTE1DXZlWL1Ffg3My07-Mn6woE8=&c=689Lt3i1ElVJmfDfUyKZit80r6VHbxVOq7mjHEvPw527qAIkL1l6zQ==&ch=su0-mLT8JHE4YlH45kFR9wWn1lwdOASh6-quZ3fZTGX3zE5LAkLBYg==
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HfmVqPtex_rF1xwrvN4b8vrf80fYBJQ7-Qk8jcMHKDsx-goepuNlFYv4810LkM2kA6wI1-Z9q1YXudIxAdFWSAkWsX2GxWOeuNsmBJDIH_9NFjaTaU-vSMKG6me4Ha9KOzwqfLaomjYFk-B_xxSX6A==&c=689Lt3i1ElVJmfDfUyKZit80r6VHbxVOq7mjHEvPw527qAIkL1l6zQ==&ch=su0-mLT8JHE4YlH45kFR9wWn1lwdOASh6-quZ3fZTGX3zE5LAkLBYg==


We are planning on making a printed directory again this year after not 
doing it for the past year. 
 
So in order to insure that everyone's information is correct please go 
to the directory on our ARMGS and check your information. If you wish 
to make changes to your listing please contact Cindy Strauss 
at cjstrauss@sbcglobal.net. 
 
You can find the directory by either logging into our armgs.org website 
and clicking on the directory tab on the bar above or you can check the 
PDF by clicking the link below. 
 
Thank You! 

 

PCMG 2024 Directory 

 

 

 

 

 

Both our March and April monthly meeting recordings have been 
added to our website. If you were unable to attend and want to watch 
them please click the links below to check them out! 

 

March 

 

April 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:cjstrauss@sbcglobal.net
http://armgs.org/
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HfmVqPtex_rF1xwrvN4b8vrf80fYBJQ7-Qk8jcMHKDsx-goepuNlFSNl_CTSr3_PQj8P17RHO2M-ZcYXm5x8gwyORHwoWlspLNxC3RmzPklTsfxCY2PhJk4YUaoUfupe9km724PgLMcdUKTwX-9W3ttPputzSMA6mnJhUOggGMT5EpfurtAc0Zf48D7gC_bukR4xYvn6WHOUVb0rbJdCH6V0ulYuIkT4aZz0bW_xYrFiSmonbZnWq_CLLfhTm2My&c=689Lt3i1ElVJmfDfUyKZit80r6VHbxVOq7mjHEvPw527qAIkL1l6zQ==&ch=su0-mLT8JHE4YlH45kFR9wWn1lwdOASh6-quZ3fZTGX3zE5LAkLBYg==
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HfmVqPtex_rF1xwrvN4b8vrf80fYBJQ7-Qk8jcMHKDsx-goepuNlFRaqomrGGIjVKfyzzGCMrECLBdQfy9ltY6NCXmv6n4djNbDr6mhF7R37_4UuqEDlKjcCYrUD-5VItEwzO9evTMaldaOxXbNPKIU2Vkrxu8gnLs0YgN5DOOHcvV89wLFwMPKlXi3yu17M&c=689Lt3i1ElVJmfDfUyKZit80r6VHbxVOq7mjHEvPw527qAIkL1l6zQ==&ch=su0-mLT8JHE4YlH45kFR9wWn1lwdOASh6-quZ3fZTGX3zE5LAkLBYg==
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HfmVqPtex_rF1xwrvN4b8vrf80fYBJQ7-Qk8jcMHKDsx-goepuNlFRaqomrGGIjVKWbJ3__GXORL5iqFlQ4tx9IRxwJkmhU-QWAz5DlONpJIM2y2qM-nl3qBLAFnyOTTIbhFnRzPI4897qD-0iEEiSg97C7t-OxBSWHMKdoOTX3m5XZ_1JIn8EwC03eXlGQU&c=689Lt3i1ElVJmfDfUyKZit80r6VHbxVOq7mjHEvPw527qAIkL1l6zQ==&ch=su0-mLT8JHE4YlH45kFR9wWn1lwdOASh6-quZ3fZTGX3zE5LAkLBYg==


 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 



The Event Committee is at it again! That's right join PCMG at Beemis 
Tree Farm on May 15th for our spring educational event. We will have 
two educational speakers: 
Dr. Antony Bowden will be talking on Arkansas Trees 
and some guy named Randy Forst will be talking about Pollinators. 
 
The event is 15 dollars a person. 
 
Three lunch options are available for the day: 
Chicken Fajita Salad 
Chicken Caesar Salad 
Vegan Salad 
 
Please contact Sharon Priest at 501-837-8200 
or priestsharon931@gmail.com to register. 
 
You can pay by cash or check (checks must be made out to Pulaski 
county extension) at the county office or at our April general meeting. 
Or pay online by clicking the link below! 
 
When sending in a payment please indicate what the payment is for 
and what you would like for lunch that day. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you there!  

 

Register and Pay Online! 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:priestsharon931@gmail.com
https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HfmVqPtex_rF1xwrvN4b8vrf80fYBJQ7-Qk8jcMHKDsx-goepuNlFV4IsLBtTZT3UNLRcIdGk73g5jebwFu6HrQ7lfRbFz4Yn9XJm1BCOB7ZT_U0rJx1v-MM4QFUjFuNf_uJykLImtXnhsrEqzAFJDeSDppFuwV5SV6kgk3cHxfgUAiPPyDN7mHIGgLR5Jke&c=689Lt3i1ElVJmfDfUyKZit80r6VHbxVOq7mjHEvPw527qAIkL1l6zQ==&ch=su0-mLT8JHE4YlH45kFR9wWn1lwdOASh6-quZ3fZTGX3zE5LAkLBYg==


 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Please join the Arkansas Herb Society for their second 
annual All Things Herbal! 
 
Join us for our 2nd Annual Seminar: All Things Herbal 2024 for an 
incredible opportunity to learn more about herbs! Expand your herbal 
and gardening knowledge with our three speakers and table-top 
demonstrations. 
 
You'll learn about native herbs from our own Jane Doty. Learn about 
monarch biology, native bees, and the native plants that support them 
with Leslie Cooper from the Arkansas Monarch Conservation 
Partnership. 
 
Debbie Boutelier, Chair of the Herb Society of America’s GreenBridges 
program, will talk about how to easily incorporate pollinator-friendly 
plants into your landscape and qualify to be a part of the GreenBridges 
program. 
 
There will be short breaks throughout, as well as an hour break for 
guests to have lunch on their own. During breaks, guests can enjoy 
tastings of herbal refreshments, demonstrations of fun ways to use 
herbs, and of course, shop at our plant sale!  

Click Here to Register 

 

 

 

 

 

https://tsvzongbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HfmVqPtex_rF1xwrvN4b8vrf80fYBJQ7-Qk8jcMHKDsx-goepuNlFTqpO4VxOD1kzlylEj20wmj_CU5jEAKORwQ-uIzjfB3PmGZ2zmH6VM1ivicS4W05vJi7WcEPjiS7tYC9InKxHAE6CHTq5u1zM--cFE3PHJCRg67j4r2oJA7OD5do3VhXtsuLf2lCDbNB4q9qsNV1eHoAZXR8cY3tkHCvDpmCB5nkRkHnrnhy8hg-9Zdx7VHJUQVvAEcKLUDYaJANW8sQtCdwtwEMYFVeQg==&c=689Lt3i1ElVJmfDfUyKZit80r6VHbxVOq7mjHEvPw527qAIkL1l6zQ==&ch=su0-mLT8JHE4YlH45kFR9wWn1lwdOASh6-quZ3fZTGX3zE5LAkLBYg==


 

Time to pay dues! 
PAST-APRIL DUES AMOUNT: 

$30 (After April 30th) 
ONLINE PAYMENTS!!!! 

Click Here to Pay Dues Online!!!! 
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